
DROP-IN COVID-19
VACCINATION CLINIC 

Are you aged 40 and over?
Are you eligible for a first dose of the vaccine,

but have not yet booked an appointment? 
Been shielding?

Do you have a long term health condition? 
Are you a front line health or social care worker?

Do you have caring responsibilities for an older person, 
someone with a disability or who has been shielding?

If you've had a positive 
COVID-19 test, you should 
wait 28 days from the date 
you had the test before 
you have a vaccination.  

If you have been advised 
to self-isolate or have 
COVID-19 symptoms, 
please do not attend.

 Drop-in for a vaccine on either of the days below.
No booking required. 

Vaccination Clinic
Broad Street Meeting Hall 

124 Broad Street, Foleshill, Coventry, CV6 5BG

Thurs 20th May 2021, 10am to 3pm
Fri 21st May 2021, 10am to 3pm

You do not need to be registered with a GP.
If you know your NHS number, bring it with you. It can be found at

www.nhs.uk/nhs-services/online-services/find-nhs-number

Even when you have had the vaccination – remember to 
keep your distance from others, wear a face mask, wash 
your hands often and test if you have COVID-19 symptoms.

https://www.nhs.uk/nhs-services/online-services/find-nhs-number/

